
Announcement

It is with deep sadness that we announce the passing of Frank Cervi, founder, owner and
manager of Top Quality Transmission.

  

Frank diligently served his community and has earned the trust and respect of all his loyal
customers for over 25 years.

  

We thank everyone for their prayers, thoughts, and patience as we move forward.  Jeremy
Cervi, Frank's son will continue providing the community with the same excellent service that
Top Quality Transmission and Frank Cervi has accustomed you to.

  

Thank you.
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